
 
                 

 
              
         
     
  

SCHOOL FOR VITICULTURE 
AND ENOLOGY 

 
 
 

We invite you to the 
 
 

3rd STUDENT WINE 
FESTIVAL 

 
 

The event will take place on  
Friday, 28th May 2010,  

starting at 4 p.m. in UC Ajdovščina. 
 
 

Free entrance. 
 

See you! 
 
 
 
 

VŠVV Team 


